
 

                                                                                                     
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
  
 

                                                                    12th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Late Summer Fair 17th September and the 19th September Bank Holiday 
 
In light of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, we have been giving some consideration to the 
appropriateness, or not, of holding our PTA summer fair on 17th September.  
 
We have decided that the children will be deeply disappointed if this is postponed and so will go ahead 
as planned. During the event, we will hold a minute’s silence to enable children and adults to 
collectively reflect and show their respect to the Queen.  
 
The following Monday is now a Bank Holiday to mark the Queen’s funeral. Wivelsfield School, like all 
schools, will be closed on that day. 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you at the event.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 

Helen Smith  
Headteacher 
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South Road, Wivelsfield Green, RH17 7QN 
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